Cancellation of the BPRC Proposed Killer 10K for 30.09.18

Unfortunately, at the 11th hour, the proposed celebratory 10K event to coincide with local runner and club member, Jason Burgess’, attempt to claim the European Extreme Sport and Obstacle Racing Championship – to go alongside of his World Title – has been cancelled.
This is due to two reasons: 
· Apparently, the short notice given for entrants to prepare 
           and 
· lack of enthusiasm to stage the event at this time.

Personally I’m disappointed to announce this. There may be another chance to tackle the course and test your stamina, later in the year.

Brian – on behalf of BPRC
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